
 

 
 
 

20th January 2020 
Visit to Gorton Train Station  

 
 
Dear Reception parents, 
 
As part of a very exciting topic ‘Terrific Transport’ we have been learning all about different ways to travel. 
Next week we will be reading ‘The Train Ride’ by June Crebbin.  
 
As part of this topic we would like to visit our local train station in Gorton. This would be a great 
opportunity for the children to see what a real train station looks like and learn all about the important job 
of a train driver. 
 
Miss Girvan’s class will be visiting Gorton Train Station on Monday 27th January from 9:15-10:15am. 
Mr George’s class will be visiting Gorton Train Station on Wednesday 29th January from 9:15-10:15am. 
Miss Ellison’s class will be visiting Gorton Train Station on Thursday 30th January from 9:15-10:15am. 
 
We are looking for some parent volunteers to come with us to the train station. If you are available and 
would like to help, please speak to your child’s teacher.  
 
If you do not wish for your child to attend, please let your child’s teacher know before 24th January.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Reception Team 
 

 
 
  

 

 


